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AUG 13

Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Vice President-Nuclear
P.O. Box 149 - Hail Code 400
St. Louis, Missouri 63166

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 21, 1982, which contains your re-
sponses to the noncompliances and open items which were brought to your
attention in our Construction Assessment Team Report No. 50-483/82-03,
forwarded by our letter dated June 15, 1982. We will examine these
natters during future inspections.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering

and Technical Programs

cc w/1tr dtd 7/21/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Region IV
K. Drey
Ronald Flugge, Utility
Division, Missouri Public

Service Comission
-

DOCg"o!!jj!3
Phk $0/

k . . Hay ins. . . . . .!fw ^"

^) |. 8./.11. /. 82 .
. r . 14... .

. ..

. . . ... ... .. . .. .. ...... . ............. . .......... ...... .... ...... .. ...... .. ....
NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM O240

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY


